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is a heroicdetective. The story begins when Emily Inglethorp, a millionaire at
Court Styles, marries Alfred, who is twenty years younger than her. One night,
Mrs. Inglethorp dies and suspicion falls on the family. Hercule Poirot is invited
to investigate, quickly realizes that everything is not right. He finds out Mrs.
Inglethorp was poisoned.
The Private Patient P. D. James 2009-02-24 With all the qualities that P. D.
James’s readers have come to expect: a masterly psychological and emotional
richness of characterization, a vivid evocation of place and a credible and
exciting mystery. When the notorious investigative journalist, Rhoda Gradwyn,
books into Mr. Chandler-Powell’s private clinic in Dorset for the removal of a
disfiguring, long-standing facial scar, she has every prospect of a successful
operation by a distinguished surgeon, a week’s peaceful convalescence in one of
Dorset’s most beautiful manor houses and the beginning of a new life. She will
never leave Cheverell Manor alive. When Adam Dalgliesh and his team are called in
to investigate the murder – and a second death occurs – even more complicated
problems than the question of innocence or guilt arise.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2015-06-25 One of the first
fantastic and acclaimed Hercules Poirot's adventures.
Hercule Poirot 3-Book Collection 1: The Mysterious Affair at Styles, The Murder on
the Links, Poirot Investigates Agatha Christie 2010-12-21 The first three Hercule
Poirot books see the former Belgian policeman tempted out of retirement to solve a
series of outlandish murders in Britain and France, assisted by the redoubtable
Captain Hastings, setting him on the path to becoming the World's Greatest
Detective!
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 1983 The heiress of Styles has
been murdered, dying in agony from strychnine slipped into her coffee. And there
are plenty who would gain from her death: the financially strapped stepson, the
gold digging younger husband, and an embarrassed daughter-in-law. Agatha
Christie's eccentric and hugely popular detective, Hercule Poirot, was introduced
to the world in this book, which launched her career as the most famous and best
loved of all mystery writers.
Agatha Christie complete collection. 25+ Novels and short stories (Vol. 1) Hercule Poirot: Detective Novels (The Mysterious Affair at Styles, The Murder on
the Links, The Murder of Roger Ackroyd), Poirot Investigates, Poirot's Early
Cases, Mr. Quin & Satterthwaite (The Coming of Mr Quin), Colonel Race (The Man in
the Brown Suit), Superintendent Battle (The Secret of Chimneys) and others Agatha
Christie 2022-09-20 Agatha Christie was an English writer known for her 66
detective novels and 14 short story collections, particularly those revolving
around fictional detectives Hercule Poirot and Miss Marple. Guinness World Records
lists Christie as the best-selling fiction writer of all time, her novels having
sold more than two billion copies. Most of Christie's books and short stories have
been adapted for television, radio, video games, and graphic novels. More than 30
feature films are based on her work. The second volume will include the following
masterpieces written by Agatha Christie: The Big Four; The Mystery of the Blue
Train; The Seven Dials Mystery; The Murder at the Vicarage; Giant's Bread; The
Sittaford Mystery; Peril at End House; Lord Edgware Dies; Murder on the Orient

Agatha Christie - Early Novels, the Mysterious Affair at Styles and Secret
Adversary Agatha Christie 2012-09 (Secret adversary): Investigating the case of a
woman who has been missing for five years, Tommy and Tuppence Beresford uncover
just enough information to solve the mystery and put their own lives in jeopardy.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2020-01-14 "It's tempting to say
that Agatha Christie is a genius and let it go at that, but the world's had plenty
of geniuses. Agatha Christie is something special."--Lawrence Block, New York
Times bestselling author In this official and fully restored edition, Hercule
Poirot solves his first case in the Agatha Christie novel that started it all, now
featuring a "missing chapter" and exclusive content from the Queen of Mystery. Who
poisoned the wealthy Emily Inglethorp and how did the murderer penetrate and
escape from her locked bedroom? Suspects abound in the quaint village of Styles
St. Mary--from the heiress's fawning new husband to her two stepsons, her volatile
housekeeper, and a pretty nurse who works in a hospital dispensary. With
impeccable timing, and making his unforgettable debut, the brilliant Belgian
detective Hercule Poirot is on the case. One of the best-loved classic mysteries
of all time, The Mysterious Affair at Styles will continue to enchant old readers
and introduce Agatha Christie's unique storytelling genius to a host of new
readers.
Bodies from the Library: Lost Tales of Mystery and Suspense by Agatha Christie and
other Masters of the Golden Age Agatha Christie 2018-07-26 This anthology of rare
stories of crime and suspense brings together 16 tales by masters of the Golden
Age of Detective Fiction for the first time in book form, including a newly
discovered Agatha Christie crime story that has not been seen since 1922.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2022-08-03 In her first published
mystery, Agatha Christie introduces readers to the heroic detective, Hercule
Poirot. This is a classic murder mystery set in the outskirts of Essex. The victim
is the wealthy mistress of Styles Court. The list of suspects is long and includes
her gold-digging new spouse and stepsons, her doctor, and her hired companion.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 1973
The Complete Early Poirot Omnibus: The Mysterious Affair at Styles; The Murder on
the Links; The Man Who Was Number Four; and 25 Others Finn J. D. John 2020-05-03
Hercule Poirot made his first public appearance in 1920 at the age, one guesses,
of about 60. He finally breathed his metaphorical last in 1975 at the age of maybe
75 or 80. And in that short span of time - either 55 years or about 20, depending
on how you count it - Poirot became one of England's most profitable and
ubiquitous export commodities. But it's very clear that his creator, Agatha
Christie, did not at first intend for it to go that way. She made a very definite
attempt to end the Hercule Poirot saga in the mid-1920s, when his story consisted
simply of three novels and 25 short stories. It is that first Hercule Poirot
bibliography, the one Christie clearly intended to leave for posterity when she
typed up the last few words of "The Crag in the Dolomites" sometime in 1924, that
is presented in this collection.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles: Hercule Poirot Case #1 Agatha Christie 2017-11-29
Agatha Christie's first mystery novel, introduces character Hercule Poirot, which
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Express. Contents: Part 1. Hercule Poirot. Detective novels The Mysterious Affair
at Styles The Murder on the Links The Murder of Roger Ackroyd Part 2. Hercule
Poirot. Poirot Investigates The Adventure of the Western Star The Tragedy at
Marsdon Manor The Adventure of the Cheap Flat The Mystery of the Hunters Lodge The
Million Dollar Bond Robbery The Adventure of the Egyptian Tomb The Jewel Robbery
at the Grand Metropolitan The Kidnapped Prime Minister The Disappearance of Mr.
Davenheim The Adventure of the Italian Nobleman The Case of the Missing Will Part
3. Hercule Poirot. Poirot's Early Cases The Affair at the Victory Ball The
Adventure of the Clapham Cook The Cornish Mystery The Adventure of Johnnie Waverly
The Double Clue The King of Clubs The LeMesurier Inheritance The Lost Mine The
Plymouth Express The Chocolate Box The Submarine Plans The Veiled Lady Market
Basing Mystery Part 4. Mr. Quin & Satterthwaite The Coming of Mr Quin Part 5.
Colonel Race The Man in the Brown Suit Part 6. Superintendent Battle The Secret of
Chimneys
Murder by the Book? Sally Rowena Munt 2003-09-02 Murder by the Book? is a thorough
- and thoroughly enjoyable - look at the blossoming genre of the feminist crime
novel in Britain and the United States. Sally Munt asks why the form has proved so
attractive as a vehicle for oppositional politics; whether the pleasures of
detective fiction can be truly transgressive; and when exactly it was that the
dyke detective appeared as the new super-hero for today. Along the way Munt poses
some critical questions about the relations between fiction and activism, politics
and representations, the writer and the reader. This will be an enticing book both
for addicts of the genre and for teachers and their students.
Agatha Christie’s The Mysterious Affair at Styles in German and Dutch Translation
Marjolijn Storm 2016-01-12 Agatha Christie is one of the most popular and most
translated authors of all time. Yet there is little academic work on her writing.
During this exploration the discovery will be made that, when translated,
Christie’s detective fiction actually becomes a highly political affair.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2014-08-23 The intense interest
aroused in the public by what was known at the time as "The Styles Case" has now
somewhat subsided. Nevertheless, in view of the world-wide notoriety which
attended it, I have been asked, both by my friend Poirot and the family
themselves, to write an account of the whole story. This, we trust, will
effectually silence the sensational rumours which still persist.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2021-09-07 In her first published
mystery, Agatha Christie introduced readers to the famously eccentric Hercule
Poirot, a Belgian detective. With an afterword by Nina De Gramont. Hercule Poirot
is settling in near Styles Court when its wealthy mistress, Emily Inglethorp, is
found murdered. Mrs. Inglethorp has been poisoned, and the authorities are unable
to find the culprit, luckily, Poirot is nearby to put is excellent sleuthing
skills to work. Poirot manages to wade through the confusing clues and a long list
of suspects, including Alfred -- her new, much younger husband -- other members of
the family, and a London specialist on poisons who just happens to be staying in a
village nearby. All of them are keeping secrets, but none can outwit Poirot in
this classic whodunit, The Mysterious Affair at Styles.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles: Hercule Poirot's First Case (Special Edition)
Agatha Christie 2016-03-16 In her first published mystery, Agatha Christie
introduced readers to her Belgian detective, Hercule Poirot. When the wealthy
mistress of Styles Court is murdered, Poirot is on hand to wade through the
confusing clues and long list of suspects! A classic whodunit. This special
edition is loaded with bonus content...reviews of the era, a filmography, and a
complete bonus Agatha Christie novel, "The Secret Adversary."
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2020-03 Marking exactly 100 years
since the publication of Agatha Christie's first novel, this new edition includes
a previously deleted chapter and a newly discovered essay, 'Drugs and Detective
Stories', in which Agatha Christie reminisces about the inspiration for Poirot's
first case.
Hercule Poirot Bundle Agatha Christie 2010-12-28 The first three of Agatha
Christie's thirty-three celebrated Hercule Poirot novels in one collection.
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Including The Mysterious Affair at Styles, Murder on the Links and Poirot
Investigates.
The Mystery Cases of Hercule Poirot Agatha Christie 2021-09-21 Musaicum Books
presents to you the collection of Hercule Poirot's early cases: The Mysterious
Affair at Styles The Murder on the Links The Affair at the Victory Ball The
Curious Disappearance of the Opalsen Pearls (The Jewel Robbery at the Grand
Metropolitan) The Adventure of King of Clubs The Disappearance of Mr. Davenheim
The Mystery of the Plymouth Express The Adventure of The Western Star The Tragedy
at Marsden Manor The Kidnapped Prime Minister The Million Dollar Bond Robbery The
Adventure of the Cheap Flat The Mystery of Hunter's Lodge The Clue of the
Chocolate Box The Adventure of the Egyptian Tomb The Case of the Veiled Lady The
Kidnapping of Johnnie Waverly The Market Basing Mystery The Adventure of the
Italian Nobleman The Case of the Missing Will The Submarine Plans (The Incredible
Theft) The Adventure of the Clapham Cook The Lost Mine The Cornish Mystery The
Double Clue The Lemesurier Inheritance
Detective Poirot: The Mysterious Affair At Styles Agatha Christie 2018-11-02 This
eBook edition of "The Mysterious Affair at Styles" has been formatted to the
highest digital standards and adjusted for readability on all devices. "The
Mysterious Affair at Styles" is a detective novel by Agatha Christie. It was
written in the middle of World War I, in 1916 and was Christie's first published
novel, introducing Hercule Poirot, Inspector (later, Chief Inspector) Japp, and
Arthur Hastings. The story is told in first person by Hastings and features many
of the elements that have become icons of the Golden Age of Detective Fiction,
largely due to Christie's influence. It is set in a large, isolated country manor.
There are a half-dozen suspects, most of whom are hiding facts about themselves.
The book includes maps of the house, the murder scene, and a drawing of a fragment
of a will, as well as a number of red herrings and surprise plot twists.
The Hercule Poirot Collection (Deluxe Library Binding) Agatha Christie 2021-02-09
The Hercule Poirot Collection includes three books by Agatha Christie; The
Mysterious Affair at Styles, The Murder on the Links, and Poirot Investigates. The
Mysterious Affair at Styles opens with the discovery that the elderly Emily
Inglethorp, has been poisoned. Upon his arrival, inspector Hercule Poirot is faced
with a mystery of how poison was administered to Inglethorp, and who would benefit
most from her considerable wealth. Poirot must discover every link in a chain of
evidence in order to unravel the whole complicated plot and lay the guilt where it
belongs. In The Murder on the Links, Inspector Hercule Poirot and Captain Hastings
travel to Merlinville-sur-Mer, France, to meet Paul Renauld, who has requested
their help. Upon arriving at his home, the local police greet them with news that
Renauld has been found dead that morning. What follows is an enthralling mystery,
with Poirot piecing together clues and peculiar events to solve the most difficult
case of his detective career. Poirot Investigates is a collection of eleven short
stories involving the famed eccentric detective, Hercule Poirot. The problems
Poirot unravels are skilfully tangled, and unravelled by the detective's
omniscient genius. Throughout the tales, which include The Adventure of the
Western Star, The Adventure of the Egyptian Tomb, and The Kidnapped Prime
Minister, Poirot must solve a variety of mysteries involving greed, jealousy, and
revenge.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles & The ABC Murders Bundle Agatha Christie
2020-05-05 TWO BESTSELLING MYSTERIES IN ONE GREAT PACKAGE! From the Queen of
Mystery, The Mysterious Affair at Styles, in which Hercule Poirot solves his first
case, and The ABC Murders, which sets Hercule Poirot on the trail of a serial
killer. THE MYSTERIOUS AFFAIR AT STYLES Who poisoned the wealthy Emily Inglethorp
and how did the murderer penetrate and escape from her locked bedroom? Suspects
abound in the quaint village of Styles St. Mary—from the heiress's fawning new
husband to her two stepsons, her volatile housekeeper, and a pretty nurse who
works in a hospital dispensary. With impeccable timing, and making his
unforgettable debut, the brilliant Belgian detective Hercule Poirot is on the
case. THE ABC MURDERS There’s a serial killer on the loose, working his way
through the alphabet and the whole country is in a state of panic. A is for Mrs.
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Ascher in Andover, B is for Betty Barnard in Bexhill, C is for Sir Carmichael
Clarke in Churston. With each murder, the killer is getting more confident—but
leaving a trail of deliberate clues to taunt the proud Hercule Poirot might just
prove to be the first, and fatal, mistake.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles (Painted Edition) Agatha Christie 2022-11-08
Agatha Christie’s first Hercule Poirot detective novel, The Mysterious Affair at
Styles, is now available in a fine exclusive collector’s edition featuring
beautiful cover art from artist Laci Fowler and distinctive interior treatments,
making it ideal for fiction lovers and book collectors alike. Each collectible
volume will be the perfect addition to any well-appointed library. The Harper Muse
Classics: Painted Edition of The Mysterious Affair at Styles is perfect for
special-edition book collectors, Agatha Christie lovers, fans of literary fiction
and classic literature, and people who appreciate both the books and the many
cinematic adaptations Christie’s works have inspired. The Mysterious Affair at
Styles introduces not only famed author Agatha Christie to the world, but also her
beloved detective Hercule Poirot. When the family matriarch overseeing the
beautiful mansion Styles Court is found poisoned, suspicion falls on the relatives
who stand to benefit from her last will and testament, and Poirot is called in to
investigate. The Mysterious Affair at Styles is the astounding result of a
challenge from Christie’s sister Madge, who dared her to write a detective story
in which the reader would be unable to spot the perpetrator, although given access
to the same clues as the detective. Whether you're buying this as a gift or for
yourself, this remarkable edition features: A beautiful high-end hardcover
featuring Laci Fowler’s distinctive hand-painted art, perfect for standing out on
any discerning fiction-lover’s bookshelf Decorative interior pages featuring pull
quotes distributed throughout Matching ribbon marker and gold page edges Part of a
4-volume collection including Persuasion, Jane Eyre, and Little Women. The
Mysterious Affair at Styles by Agatha Christie is a title in the Harper Muse
Classics: Painted Editions collection and is being released alongside Persuasion
(Jane Austen), Jane Eyre (Charlotte Brontë), and Little Women (Louisa May Alcott).
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2015-03-08 2015 Reprint of 1920
Edition. Not reproduced with Optical Recognition Software. This was Christie's
first published novel. It introduced Hercule Poirot, a Belgian refugee of the
Great War, who settled in England near the home of Emily Inglethorp. He is
introduced to Hastings at her home. When a woman is killed, Poirot uses his
detective skills to solve the mystery. The book includes maps of the house, the
murder scene, and a drawing of a fragment of a will. The story is told in the
first person by Hastings, and features many of the elements that have become icons
of the Golden Age of Detective Fiction, largely due to Christie's influence. It is
set in a large, isolated country manor. There are half-a-dozen suspects, most of
whom are hiding facts about themselves. The plot includes a number surprise
twists.
THE MYSTERIOUS AFFAIR AT STYLES AGATHA CHRISTIE 2022-10-27 THE MYSTERIOUS AFFAIR
AT STYLES, BY AGATHA CHRISTIE Agatha Christie's debut novel was also the first to
feature Hercule Poirot, her famously eccentric Belgian detective. A refugee of the
Great War, Poirot has settled in England near Styles Court, the country estate of
his wealthy benefactor, the elderly Emily Inglethorp. When Emily is poisoned and
the authorities are baffled, Poirot puts his prodigious sleuthing skills to work.
Suspects are plentiful, including the victim’s much younger husband, her resentful
stepsons, her longtime hired companion, a young family friend working as a nurse,
and a London specialist on poisons who just happens to be visiting the nearby
village. All of them have secrets they are desperate to keep, but none can outwit
Poirot as he navigates the ingenious red herrings and plot twists that contribute
to Agatha Christie's well-deserved reputation as the queen of mystery. KEY
FEATURES OF THIS BOOK · Unabridged reprint of the original content · Available in
multiple formats: eBook, original paperback, large print paperback, hardcover and
audiobook · Proper paragraph formatting with Indented first lines and Justified
Paragraphs · Properly formatted for aesthetics and ease of reading. · Custom Table
of Contents and Design elements for each chapter · The Copyright page has been
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placed at the end of the book, as to not impede the content and flow of the book.
ABOUT THE BOOK: Original publication: 1920 Book 1 of the Agatha Christie
Collection Chapters: 13 Words: 57,000 This book is great for schools, teachers and
students or for the casual reader, and makes a wonderful addition to any classic
literary library ABOUT US: At Pure Snow Publishing we have taken the time and care
into formatting this book to make it the best possible reading experience. With
more than 500 book listings, we specialize in publishing classic books and have
been publishing books since 2014. Enjoy!
Two Novels (the Mysterious Affair at Styles/The Secret Adversary) Agatha Christie
2006 "The Mysterious Affair at Styles" (1920) is Agatha Christie's first novel,
and introduces the characters of Hercule Poirot, Chief Inspector Japp and Captain
Arthur Hastings: In the midst of World War I, the residents of Styles wake one
morning to find Emily Inglethorpe has been fatally poisoned. Captain Hastings,
staying with the family, enlists the help of his old friend, Belgian detective
Hercule Poirot. With the evidence mounting against one member of the family,
Poirot uses his technique to prove who really killed Emily... --- "The Secret
Adversary" (1922) introduces the characters of Tommy and Tuppence: Set in 1919,
the young couple form a partnership, hiring themselves out as "young adventurers."
Their first case, however, is more of an adventure than they expect...
AGATHA CHRISTIE Premium Collection: The Mysterious Affair at Styles, The Secret
Adversary, The Murder on the Links, The Cornish Mystery, Hercule Poiro Agatha
Christie 2022-07-03
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2007-02-13 In this mesmerizing
classic of detective fiction by world-renowned mystery author Agatha Christie, the
brilliant Belgian detective Hercule Poirot makes his unforgettable–and
legendary–debut. Who poisoned the wealthy Emily Inglethorpe, and how did the
murderer penetrate and escape from her locked bedroom? Suspects abound in the
quaint village of Styles St. Mary, just outside Essex. Among those basking in the
shadow of doubt are the heiress’s fawning new husband, her two aimless stepsons,
her volatile housekeeper, and a pretty nurse who works in a hospital dispensary.
And though the identity of the culprit will prove as shocking as the crime,
nothing gets past the calm logic and cool head of Hercule Poirot. “The key to the
success of this style of detective novel lies in how the author deals with both
the clues and the red herrings, and it has to be said that no one bettered Agatha
Christie at this game.” –Elizabeth George “Future scholars of the simon-pure
detective novel will hold that its greatest practitioner . . . has been Agatha
Christie.” –The New York Times Book Review
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2014-05-27 The debut of Mystery
Writers of America Grand Master Agatha Christie and her remarkable Belgian
detective, Hercule Poirot Invalided home from the Western Front, Arthur Hastings
arrives at Styles Court anticipating a relaxing sojourn in the English
countryside. It turns out to be anything but. Late one night, Hastings is summoned
to the locked bedroom door of Emily Inglethorp, mistress of the manor. A terrible
commotion is happening inside, and by the time her family forces the door open it
is too late—Emily is in the final, violent throes of strychnine poisoning and
nothing can save her. As fate would have it, Belgium’s most celebrated detective,
a refugee from the war, resides in the neighboring village. Hercule Poirot may
look, in the words of Hastings, like a “quaint dandyfied little man,” but he
possesses one of the finest minds in Europe and an extraordinary flair for solving
the most baffling of cases. Half a dozen people—including Alfred, Emily’s much
younger second husband; her slacker stepsons, John and Lawrence; and Mary, her
beautiful but bored daughter-in-law—had the means and the motive to poison Emily.
While Hastings and the rest of Styles Court rush to judgment, Poirot painstakingly
sifts through the clues and considers each of the suspects in turn. The answer at
which he arrives will shock them all. Agatha Christie wrote The Mysterious Affair
at Styles because her sister wagered that she could not plot a mystery. Not only
did Christie win that bet, she created one of the greatest detectives in all of
literature and established herself as the undisputed Queen of Crime. This ebook
has been professionally proofread to ensure accuracy and readability on all
3/4

Downloaded from bucksandjakes.com on December 3, 2022 by guest

devices.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2020-01-02 One morning at Styles
Court, a country manor, the elderly owner is found dead of strychnine poisoning.
Arthur Hastings, who is staying there, asks for help from Hercule Poirot, an
eccentric Belgian inspector. Thus one of the most famous characters in detective
fiction makes his debut. Contains the original illustrations and a detailed
biography.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles and the Murder on the Links Agatha Christie
2019-01-15 THE MYSTERIOUS AFFAIR AT STYLES: Someone has poisoned wealthy Emily
Inglethorp. But who? And how? The murderer has been clever ... but not clever
enough to deceive Hercule Poirot. THE MURDER ON THE LINKS: Poirot comes in
response to a desperate plea for help to find his client already murdered. But is
the killer really the dead man's own son?
Hercule Poirot Agatha Christie 2010
THE MYSTERIOUS AFFAIR AT STYLES & THE SECRET ADVERSARY Agatha Christie 2017-10-06
"The Mysterious Affair at Styles" is a detective novel by Agatha Christie. It was
written in the middle of World War I, in 1916, and first published by John Lane in
the United States in October 1920 and in the United Kingdom by The Bodley Head on
21 January 1921. Styles was Christie's first published novel, introducing Hercule
Poirot, Inspector (later, Chief Inspector) Japp, and Arthur Hastings. The story is
told in first person by Hastings and features many of the elements that have
become icons of the Golden Age of Detective Fiction, largely due to Christie's
influence. It is set in a large, isolated country manor. There are a half-dozen
suspects, most of whom are hiding facts about themselves. The book includes maps
of the house, the murder scene, and a drawing of a fragment of a will, as well as
a number of red herrings and surprise plot twists. "The Secret Adversary" is a
work of detective fiction by Agatha Christie, first published in the United
Kingdom by The Bodley Head in January 1922. The book introduces the characters of
Tommy and Tuppence who feature in three other Christie books and one collection of
short stories written throughout her writing career.
Curtain and Agatha Christie 1920
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2017-06-19 Late one night, the
residents of Styles wake to find Emily Inglethorp dying of what proves to be
strychnine poisoning. Hastings, a houseguest, enlists the help of his friend
Hercule Poirot, who is staying in the nearby village, Styles St Mary. Poirot
pieces together events surrounding the murder. On the day she was killed, Mrs
Inglethorp was overheard arguing with someone, most likely either her husband,
Alfred, or her stepson, John. Afterwards, she seemed quite distressed and,
apparently, made a new will - which no one can find. She ate little at dinner and
retired early to her room with her document case. The case was later forced open
by someone and a document removed. Alfred Inglethorp left Styles earlier in the
evening and stayed overnight in the nearby village, so was not present when the
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poisoning occurred. No one knows exactly when or how the strychnine was
administered to Mrs Inglethorp... Get Your Copy Now.
Original Sin P. D. James 2012-05-23 Adam Dalgliesh takes on a baffling murder in
the rarefied world of London book publishing in this masterful mystery from one of
our finest novelists. Commander Adam Dalgliesh and his team are confronted with a
puzzle of impenetrable complexity. A murder has taken place in the offices of the
Peverell Press, a venerable London publishing house located in a dramatic mockVenetian palace on the Thames. The victim is Gerard Etienne, the brilliant but
ruthless new managing director, who had vowed to restore the firm's fortunes.
Etienne was clearly a man with enemies—a discarded mistress, a rejected and
humiliated author, and rebellious colleagues, one of who apparently killed herself
a short time earlier. Yet Etienne's death, which occurred under bizarre
circumstances, is for Dalgliesh only the beginning of the mystery, as he
desperately pursues the search for a killer prepared to strike and strike again.
AGATHA CHRISTIE: The Secret Adversary & The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha
Christie 2017-10-06 "The Mysterious Affair at Styles" is a detective novel by
Agatha Christie. It was written in the middle of World War I, in 1916, and first
published by John Lane in the United States in October 1920 and in the United
Kingdom by The Bodley Head on 21 January 1921. Styles was Christie's first
published novel, introducing Hercule Poirot, Inspector (later, Chief Inspector)
Japp, and Arthur Hastings. The story is told in first person by Hastings and
features many of the elements that have become icons of the Golden Age of
Detective Fiction, largely due to Christie's influence. It is set in a large,
isolated country manor. There are a half-dozen suspects, most of whom are hiding
facts about themselves. The book includes maps of the house, the murder scene, and
a drawing of a fragment of a will, as well as a number of red herrings and
surprise plot twists. "The Secret Adversary" is a work of detective fiction by
Agatha Christie, first published in the United Kingdom by The Bodley Head in
January 1922. The book introduces the characters of Tommy and Tuppence who feature
in three other Christie books and one collection of short stories written
throughout her writing career.
The Mystery of the Spanish Chest: A Hercule Poirot Short Story Agatha Christie
2014-06-19 A classic Agatha Christie short story, available individually for the
first time as an ebook.
The Mysterious Affair at Styles Agatha Christie 2009-03-17 Hercule Poirot solves
his first case in the Agatha Christie novel that started it all, now in a fully
restored edition that features a “missing chapter” along with commentary from
Christie expert John Curran. Who poisoned the wealthy Emily Inglethorp and how did
the murderer penetrate and escape from her locked bedroom? Suspects abound in the
quaint village of Styles St. Mary—from the heiress's fawning new husband to her
two stepsons, her volatile housekeeper, and a pretty nurse who works in a hospital
dispensary. With impeccable timing, and making his unforgettable debut, the
brilliant Belgian detective Hercule Poirot is on the case.
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